
Sean, John. 
 
This is a request to have the information below read at the public hearing on September 12, 2022 to set 
the rate for solid waste. I sent the information regarding the proposed rate to the town attorney who 
agrees that the town cannot profit from providing the service other than to charge a reasonable 
administration fee which I believe he conveyed to the Town Administrator. 
 
$89.52 per household is not reasonable since the assessment is collected on the tax roll. I accept that 
there is a cost to create the file plus the 2% that the tax collector charges the town but this in no way 
amounts to $89.52. 
 
I would ask that the town reconsider the rate and lower it to a figure that is reasonable. 
 
Best Regards. 
 

Graham Wells 
(407) 491-7777 

 


